
 

 

 
 

10th February 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Traditional Board Game Club: Wednesdays after school from 3:15 until 4:20pm 
 

 
The Traditional Board Game Club offers the opportunity for pupils to play classic board games 
with each other, away from the lure of electronic devices.  
 
The main aim of the club is to encourage the pupils to play traditional games and puzzles, make 
friends and socialise with each other.  
 
The playing of board games can help pupils with negotiation, reasoning, planning, problem 
solving, wordplay, amongst others. It is open to any students who are interested and are happy 
to come to the club with the right attitude of one of co-operation, not confrontation, and who are 
happy to solve challenges together, and help other members develop their gaming skills in a 
friendly environment.  
 
After school sessions will begin after school on Wednesday 8th March. 
 
If your son/daughter would like to take part in the Traditional Board Game club, please complete 
the slip below and return it to Mrs Staiano by Monday 6th March. Places will be offered on a 
first-come, first-served basis if we experience high demand.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Staiano 
Librarian 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Traditional Board Game Club: Wednesdays after school from 3:15 until 4:20pm  

Starting 8th March 2023 
 
Student’s name ………………………………………..…………  Form ………………. 
 
Please sign below to confirm that: 
 
I do/do not give permission for my son/daughter/pupil to attend the Traditional Board Game 
after-school Club. I accept responsibility to ensure they attend when required to and 
arrangements will be made to pick them up from school at the end of the session at 4.20pm or 
for them to sign up for the ‘late bus’. 
 
 
Signed ………………….………………….………… (Parent/Carer)  Date ……………………… 
 

Please return to Mrs Staiano by Monday 6th March  
 


